
 
 

REFUND POLICY 
 

Effective April 19, 2019 

 

Waldron Telephone Company, Waldron Communication Company (hereinafter referred to as “we”, 

“our”, “us”, or “Waldron”) are committed to providing high quality service along with the highest 

level of integrity in dealing with our customers (hereafter referred to as “you”, “your”, or “customer”). 

Refunds are handled on a case by case basis. For questions/concerns/disputes/cancellations please 

contact us at 517-286-6211 or info@wcomco.net 

 


